Government reaffirms commitment to
Free Speech in universities

Key provisions from the Higher Education (Freedom of Speech) Act 2023 will be
brought into force, whilst burdensome provisions will be scrapped.


http://www.government-world.com/government-reaffirms-commitment-to-free-speech-in-universities/
http://www.government-world.com/government-reaffirms-commitment-to-free-speech-in-universities/

